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CITY OF MERCER ISLAND, WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT

March 31, 1988

Grant and Judy Beck
7423 West Mercer Way
Mercer Island, Wa. 98040

Re: Variance Application

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Beck,

As of the date above, your application has been deemed complete,
and has been scheduled for public hearing before the Hearing
Examiner as indicated below. Your presence is advised. You
will receive a copy of the staff recommendation approximately
one week before the meeting.

°Type of Application: Variance for lot area

°File Number: MIV-88-04

°Date: April 21, 1988

°Time: 1:30 p.m.

°Place: Community Center at Mercer View, 8236 S.E. 24th
Street

If you have any questions, please call me at 236-3586.

Sincerely,

Scott Greenberg, ICP
Principal Planner

cc: Hearing Examiner
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